
 
Coordinator of Inclusion - Staffing Announcement 

Central Office  
 
We are pleased to inform you of a new addition to the FFCA Central Office team. 
 
Krystal Abrahamowicz will be joining us on August 15, 2022 as Coordinator of 

Inclusion. Krystal comes to FFCA having spent the 
last seven and a half years at the Calgary Regional 
Consortium (CRC) where she currently holds the 
position of Executive Director. Prior to that, she was 
a Designer of Professional Learning at CRC with a 
focus on inclusive education. Krystal has also 
worked as a teacher and Student Services 
Coordinator at Westmount Charter School which 
followed the initial phase of her teaching career 
when she supported students with specialized 
needs in the Starting Points and DD1 programs with 
Calgary Catholic School Division. She holds a 
Master’s Degree in Education from the University of 
Calgary. 
 
Krystal shares the following thought on joining FFCA 
and taking on this role: “Having worked for Charter 
Schools over much of my career, I am delighted to 
join the FFCA family as the Coordinator of Inclusion. 
I look forward to getting to know you all, to learning 
about what makes our students 'tick', and how we 
can work together to support the success of every 
learner at FFCA.  See you in the Fall!” 

 
Please join me in welcoming Krystal to FFCA! 
 

 
Kurtis Leinweber 

Deputy Superintendent/Chief Operations Officer 


